
 
Sir Knights, 
 
The planning that went into the dedication ceremony for the “Remembering Our 
Veterans” monument at the entrance to St. Peter’s Cemetery.  On November 5th 
our Assembly and Sir Knight Aubrey Allen Assembly formally recognize this act of 
patriotism in the Fourth Degree.  There was a good turn out for this ceremony 
and even the weather cooperated.  Chapeauxes off, to all those involved in this 
ceremony.  From conception to delivery, it was a job well done. It makes you 
proud to be a Knight!  If you have not seen it yet, go check out the monument. 
 
There was a good turn out for the Colour Guard for the Remembrance Day 
Parade on the 11th.  With more than two dozen Sir Knights it was nice to see our 
colours shown and our respects paid on such a solemn and patriotic occasion.  
This was my first opportunity to participate in the annual ceremony at the 
cenotaph, but I know I will be back next year.  
 
The Memorial Masses for District #4 and #29 were held on Nov. 13th at St. 
Alphonsus and St. Paul (Norwood), respectively and I would like to thank all those 
Sir Knights that assisted in honouring our deceased Brothers and all the peace 
officers and military who have given so much of themselves for the good of our 
Order, community and country. 
 
Thursday, Dec. 8th, will be our annual Ladies Night Christmas Social.  Seating is 
limited, so be sure to sign-up soon, so as not to be disappointed.  The cost is $20 
per person Pay at the door) for the meal, door prizes, special guest speaker and a 
good time.  Call (705) 295-6158 to book your spot. 
 
Don’t forget that our “Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity” is due early in the New 
Year.  Please fill out the survey as completely and accurately as you can and 
submit it to you Assembly or Council in the next couple months.  This is the only 
way we can track the activities of our honoured Order.  This is measures our 
success, as we continue to grow. 
 



The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Anthony of Padua, Haliburton, Dec. 17, 2011, for 4:30 
p.m. 
 
Our next regular meeting will be on, Thursday, January 12th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
May the peace of Christ reside in your heart and your homes this season. Keep 
the Christ in Christmas. 
 
Merry Christmas to you and your loved ones! 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


